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As of 2/19/2021:

Grade In-Person Remote Total Percent
Attendance

6th 68 9 77 (2 new
students starting
2/22)

97.68

7th 78 9 87 94.38

8th 75 9 84 96.73

221 27 248** 96.36**

**Attendance may be trending high because of the remote learning educational option, but engagement may paint a different picture. It
also doesn’t factor in the “revolving door” of excluded students and their engagement in remote learning.
**Numbers do not reflect students attending at alternative facilities.

Check it Out:
● We’ve added in and revamped some Capturing Kids’ Hearts practices. Here are the 8th Grade Social

Contracts 2.0. Ms. Skinner is printing them to be displayed in each room referred to for expected class
behaviors. We have also added “Good Things” at the beginning of each day at 8 A.M., and staff
members have submitted “launch” statements for students to think about which are used at the end of
each day’s morning announcements.



Student Happenings
● Progress Reports were sent home on Friday, February 12th.
● Eighth grade students have been working with Mrs. Sowarsh to begin scheduling and course selection

for high school.
● Sports are in full swing. Student athletes have been great about following protocols. Shout out to Mr.

Haston, Ms. Skinner, Mrs. Ambrose, coaches, and parents/guardians for their assistance in getting the
seasons up and running.

In the Curriculum
● We have begun discussions regarding possible state testing and how to prepare students.

Upcoming Events
● 3rd Quarter Celebration-March 19th-PJHS Spirit and Trivia Day
● I.C.E Box Open House/Curriculum Fair TBD




